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 Finance Office 
 
 
Date: May 5, 2021 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 

Re: Wayne RESA Budget  

Per Michigan Compiled Law (380.624), intermediate school boards shall have 
their proposed budget reviewed by its constituent district each year.  Not later 
than June 1 of each year, the board of each constituent district shall review the 
proposed intermediate school district budget, shall adopt a board resolution 
expressing its support for or disapproval of the proposed intermediate school 
district budget, and shall submit to the intermediate school board any specific 
objections and proposed changes the constituent district board has to the 
budget. If an intermediate school board receives any specific objections or 
proposed changes, the intermediate school board shall consider the proposed 
budget changes. 

We would like to discuss the 2021-22 Wayne County RESA Proposed Budget at 
the Finance Committee meeting on Monday, May 10, 2021. Attached is the 
Wayne County RESA proposed budget and a resolution that we will ask the 
Board of Education to adopt at the May 17, 2021 regular meeting.  Please let me 
know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

 

AS/kp 

Attachments 

c: Board of Education 


